
Protecting and serving
the people of Kent

Police surgery – Weald Central

PC Darren Laker will see people individually on a first 
come, first served basis. 

For more information, please contact your local policing 
team by calling 101.

Your local Beat Officer 
Darren Laker will be 
holding a police surgery 
on:

Wednesday 30 October

High Halden Village Hall 

16:00 – 18:30hrs

For news, safety advice and information about policing in 
your area, visit www.kent.police.uk

Please see notice board for future dates and any changes.

Come and speak to your local officer about 
your concerns on crime and anti-social 
behaviour
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